
 

 

Dear All, 

Please extend by 90 days COP due date for Karlovačka pivovara. The reason is that Karlovačka 

pivovara will present its Sustainability Report 2012 publicly on September 26th 2013. 

Should you have any additional questions, feel free to contact me on helena.radic@heineken.com.  

 

Sincirely, 

Helena Radić 
Corporate Communications Specialist 
Karlovačka pivovara    
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